
Information Item 
 

Date: January 12, 2021 

To: Mayor, Mayor Pro Tempore, and Members of the City Council 

From: 
Damon Dequenne, Assistant City Manager 

Toneq’ McCullough, Director of Transportation 

Subject: 

Disadvantaged Business Enterprise (DBE) Program update. 
 

Strategic Focus Area: Quality Transportation  

Strategic Objective:  No  

Strategic Plan Action Item:  No 

Key Work Item:  Yes 

 

The Department of Transportation will provide updates on the Disadvantage Business 

Enterprise program.  Staff will make a brief presentation to share the goals approved by the 

Federal Transit Administration and to give more information on the program. 

 


